
Minidoka County School District 

Technology Dept Report 
March 19, 2018 

 

Classroom Technology 

 We are currently installing 60 new printers for classrooms that don't currently have one.  
Printers will now be assigned to a room permanently and not follow staff as they move 
around. 

 We installed 8 new desktop computers that were ordered by Mt. Harrison High school. 

 We are going to replace 30 teacher laptops in the spring instead of the fall.  We hope 
this is a better time without the conflicts of starting school. 

 We installed a video wall in the technology room at the High School. This was funded by 
an ARTEC grant. Electrical work is all that is left. 

 

 

 

 

 

Security/Video 

 We added 4 new security cameras at East Minico and 4 new security cameras at West 
Minico to cover the north hallways and cafeteria area.  When we install a new camera, it 
requires new wiring as well. 

 Electronic Locks at the District Service center have been changed to allow constant 
communication to a centrally controlled system.  All of the rest of the schools with 
electronic door locks will be switched out in the next few months.  We are also adding 
some locks to help secure the buildings better.  

Work Orders 

December January February 

31 New 72 New   75 New 

59 Resolved 82 Resolved 62 Resolved 

78 Incomplete 68 Incomplete 81 Incomplete 

 


